
Alex Bagnall <alex.bagnall@gmail.com> 
To:  ZBA 

Tue 5/2/2023 9:59 AM 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when 
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Dear Members of the ZBA, 

 

I am writing to support HCA's Comprehensive Permit Application for their proposed project 

at 10 Sunnyside Ave. As you know, creating housing in town that is affordable to those at 

30% and 60% of AMI is very difficult. We should be supporting HCA in their efforts here. I 

am also delighted to see a mix of 1, 2 and 3-bedroom units. Time is money, especially with 

construction projects. Time is also of the essence for those living with housing insecurity. I 

hope you will move quickly to approve this project. 

 

Thank you for reading and for serving on the ZBA, 

Alex Bagnall 

Wyman Street 

 


